
 

 

 
 
May 13, 2016 
 
Aaron Bloxham 
Planner 
City of McKinney 
221 N. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, Texas 75069 
 
Subject: Bonnie Wenk Park Phase II - Comment Response 
 
Letter of Intent 
 
It is our intent to resubmit this site plan package for approval. The attached sheets are the 
revised site plan submittal for Phase II park improvements to Bonnie Wenk Park in McKinney 
Texas. We have addressed each comment received. Please contact me with any questions 
or further comments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brad MouIton 

 
la terra studio - principal 
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